
 

 

 

 

 

 

19th July 2022 
Dear Learner/Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to explain how we plan to provide learners with their results this summer. These arrangements will 

apply to learners in years 10, 11, 12 and 13 who will be expecting results for examinations sat in summer 2022. 

To conform with GDPR regulations we will only provide learners with their results. Learners must ensure that they 

attend school at the times listed below, otherwise we may not be able to issue results. Results will not be 

provided over the telephone. 

If learners do not wish to collect their results from school, we will post them to the home address. If there 

are any changes to the current home address we hold for you, then please email the information 

via school@aberdareschool.co.uk. 

 

Year 13 Results Day - Thursday 18th August 2022 

Results will be issued in Caffi Caradog and learners will enter the building through our purple entrance, which is 

close to the main visitor reception entrance - North Entrance. Results will be available from desks in Caffi 

Caradog, which will be labelled alphabetically by surname. Once results have been collected, each learner will 

exit via the south doors and leave the school premises via the pupil gate by the bus bays. This results service 

will operate from 08.30am - 11.00am. 

 

Year 12 Results Day - Thursday 18th August 2022 

Results will be available for collection from the Main Hall. Learners will enter the building via the purple entrance 

which is close to the main visitor reception entrance - North Entrance. Results will be available from desks in the 

hall, alphabetically by surname. Once results are collected, learners will exit via the south doors and leave the 

school premises via the pupil gate by the bus bays. This results service will operate from 9.30am – 11.00am. 

 

Year 11 Results Day - Thursday 25th August 2022 

Results will be issued in Caffi Caradog, and learners will enter the building through our purple entrance, which is 

close to the main visitor reception entrance - North Entrance. Results will be available from desks in Caffi 

Caradog, which will be labelled alphabetically by surname. Once results have been collected, each learner will 

exit via the south doors and leave the school premises via the pupil gate by the bus bays. This results service 

will operate from 08.30 – 11.00am. 

 

Year 10 Results Day - Thursday 25th August 2022 

Results will be available for collection from the Main Hall. Learners will enter the building via the purple entrance, 

which is close to the main visitor reception entrance - North Entrance. Results will be available from desks in the 

hall, alphabetically by surname. Once results are collected, learners will exit via the south doors and leave the 

school premises via the pupil gate by the bus bays. This results service will operate from 9.30am – 11.00am. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a lovely summer holiday and we look forward to welcoming you 

back to ACS in September for those of you returning to us. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. K Leyshon  
(Assistant Head teacher) 


